Gentet, Matthias

From: Liz Goodfellow Sent: 16 December 2016 12:20

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20821612) - 2016/6861/INVALID

It's the tree on the right - in the middle of the space. I would leave the tree nearest the fence but perhaps have it trimmed down slightly and into a better shape, (according to the tree surgeon who's had a look at them!)

Thanks, Liz Goodfellow

From: Gentet, Matthias Sent: 15/12/2016 12:08 PM To: 'Liz Goodfellow'

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20821612) - 2016/6861/INVALID

Dear Liz Goodfellow

Looking at the photos you have provided, it is the tree on the right or the tree on the left?

Many thanks

Matthias Gentet Planning Technician

Telephone: 020 7974 5961



You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Liz Goodfellow [mailto:

Sent: 15 December 2016 10:53

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20821612) - 2016/6861/INVALID

Dear Matthias,

Attached, I hope, is a photo of the 2 flowering cherry trees that are very close together in my back garden. You can see that they are in a fairly small area where I would like to grow some vegetables and plant a couple of other smaller fruit trees nearer the edge. I have already put in a new apple tree!

It is the more centrally placed and slightly larger tree I would like to remove to make more space and light for other plantings.

I hope to hear from you soon.

Regards, Liz Goodfellow

From: Gentet, Matthias Sent: 13/12/2016 01:49 PM To:

Subject: RE: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20821612) - 2016/6861/INVALID

Dear Elizabeth Goodfellow

Thank you for your enquiry.

Being in a conservation area, any tree works require consent from the Council. Although you have already provided some details as to the removal of a Cherry tree, it would assist if you could also provide a basic map of the rear garden, or perhaps a photo of the rear garden with the tree you wish to remove clearly identified.

Your enquiry has been logged under reference: 2016/6861/INVALID. Once the exact location of the tree has been confirmed, your application will be registered, and a Tree Officer allocated to your case.

In the meantime, please forward any further information directly to me.

Many thanks

Matthias Gentet Planning Technician Regeneration and Planning Supporting Communities London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 5961 Fax: 020 7974 1680 Web: <u>camden.gov.uk</u>

2th Floor 5 Pancras Square London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

- on new improved posters on lamp posts
- by signing up to planning e-alerts
- in the planning section of the Camden Account
- · through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can <u>sign up</u> to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: no-reply

Sent: 12 December 2016 23:54

To: Planning

Subject: Enquiry from the public - (ref: 20821612)

Please find attached an enquiry submitted using an eform on the Camden website. The enquiry should be dealt with in the same way as a usual email from the public.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.